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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIABOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUTCREEK PLAZA

WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94596

November 30, 1979
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Docket Nos. 50-397, 50-460, 50-508 p I'l-„'tits"fa
50-509, 50-513 V~-"

Washington Public Puffer Supply e
P. 0. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. N. 0. Strand
Managing Director

Gentlemen:

The enclosed IE Bulletin No. 79-27 is forwarded to you for information.
Although no written response is required at this time. these concerns
will be addressed as part of the licensing process for'our plant. If
you desire additional information regarding this matter. please contact
this office.

Sincerely,

(Ccx z.;f.f 6
R. H. Engelken
Director

Enclosures:
l. IE Bulletin No. 79-27
2. Recently Issued IE Bulletins

cc w/enclosures:
M. E. Witherspoon, WPPSS

A. D. Kohler, WPPSS
J., P. Thomas, WPPSS
W. J. Talbott, WPPSS
G. C. Sorensen, WPPSS
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